
TOWN OF NORTH EAST PLANNING BOARD  
19 N. Maple Ave, P.O. Box 516 

Millerton, New York 12546 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held before the Planning Board of the 

Town of North East on Wednesday, May 24, 2023 at the NorthEast-Millerton Library Annex, 28 

Century Blvd., Millerton, NY at 7:40 PM or as soon thereafter as possible on the application of Julie 

Schroeder and Aram Schroeder for a Minor Subdivision/Lot Line Alteration on Tax Parcel #7270-00-

023809 located at 5744 Route 22, Millerton, NY in the R3A Zoning District of the Town of North 

East and Parcel #7270-00-031899 located at 5760 Route 22, Millerton, NY in the R3A Zoning District 

of the Town of North East. 
 
The above application is open for inspection at the Town Hall or via email.  Please request a copy by 

emailing the Planning Board office at pb@townofnortheastny.gov or calling 518-789-3300, Ext. 608. 
 
Persons wishing to appear at such hearing may do so in person or by attorney or other representative.  

Communications in writing relating thereto may be filed with the Board at such hearing. 

 

        

 

Dale Culver 

       Chairman,  

       Planning Board 

 

Dated:   April 27, 2023 

Published:  May 18, 2023 
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